Dear VMC Parents:
I hope everyone is well! Hard to believe the holidays are just around the corner.
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our gently used uniform sale on Saturday December 2nd, 2023, between 10am -1pm in our school gymnasium. Please enter through the school’s main entrance.
About the VMC PPO
An opportunity to become involved with your child’s school is through the VMC Parent Participation Organization (PPO). The PPO is a volunteer organization that is run by parents. We work in cooperation with the principal, Mrs. Cristiano, and the vice-principals, Mr. Timpano and Ms. Juhasz.
The purpose of the VMC PPO is to cultivate a community of VMC parents, promoting unity and spirit. It offers volunteer parents the opportunity to participate in activities that benefit VMC, such as the co-ordination of special events and fundraising.
Please send an email to vmcppo@yahoo.com if you would like to get involved. It would be our pleasure to have you!
On behalf of our PPO and the school Administration, I look forward to meeting you.
Carmela Furfaro
Chair, VMC PPO


